
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 

 In Literacy, we are starting to learn our 
digraphs e.g. ch, oa, etc and how to use 
them when reading and writing. We will 
also be focusing on writing captions, 
making sure that we are forming our 
letters correctly using a tripod grip. 
 

 
In Maths, we will continue working on 

writing, ordering and using numbers 0-
20 and will start learning how to add 

and subtract.  We will also be learning 
how to describe 3D shapes using the 

correct mathematical names and terms. 
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PE  
The children will have PE every 

Wednesday afternoon.  
Please could you make sure that your 

child does not come to school with 
earrings in on that day. Unfortunately, 

we are not allowed to remove them 
and this will mean that your child will 

have to miss PE. Thanks  

 
 

  

  

Dates this Half Term: 

 PTFA meeting 
22/01/20 
7pm School Hall 

 School Disco 
14/02/20 

 Stay and Play week 
commencing 24th Feb 
 

Date for your Diary 
 

 Mother’s Day 
Assembly 20th March  
9.15 School Hall  
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

Donations 
We are so grateful for all the 
donations we have received 

so far. Thank you! 
We would be very grateful 
for a pack of masking 
tape/sellotape from the 
pound shop!   

 

Thank you! 

Reading 
Please could we ask that your 
child reads a minimum of two 

books a week. Please change the 
book with your child, ensuring you 

are taking one from the correct 
basket. 

Please sign the reading record to 
let us know the book has been 

read. 
Many thanks  

 

Welcome 

We welcomed Mrs Cleary to 
Reception last term. She has 

settled in brilliantly and is 
already a great asset to the 

EYFS team. 

 

Stay and Play 

We would like to invite you to come 
and play with your child the week 
commencing 24th February from 8.40 
until 9.30am. We will put up a sign-up 
sheet nearer the time. 

Nut Free School 
Just a quick reminder that we are a 

‘nut free’ school due to some 
children having severe allergies. 
This includes ‘Nutella’ chocolate 
spread and certain cereal bars. 

 

 

Mornings 
As you are aware we welcome parents 
into the classroom in the mornings as 
it is an opportunity to communicate 
any information needed for the day. 

However, please could you arrive early 
enough to ensure that you can leave 
through the gates by 9.00am.  Also, 

please could you encourage your 
children to put any homework or 
letters into the basket next to the 

reading books. 
Many thanks  

 

Story Sacks 
Please don’t forget that there are 
lots of new picture books for you to 
share with your child at home (on 
the coffee table by the Parents’ 
board). Please help yourself by 
signing out on the clipboard. 
 

 
 
Calling all parents, older siblings, 
grandparents, aunts, uncles or other 
special people. Surprise your child by 
being a ‘mystey reader’ this year in the 
classroom. Every Tuesday afternoon- 
JM class and Friday afternoon –RH 
class  at 2.45pm a mystery reader can 
come and read a favourite story to the 
class. Please let the teacher know if 
you would like to take part. We will 
start this from Tuesday 28th Jan 
onwards. 

Please keep an eye on the 
Parents’ Noticeboard in the 
classroom for other information 
and a weekly overview of our 
planning. 
However, if you do have any 
questions or queries, please do 
not hesitate to ask. 
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